
OROVILLE SCHOOL DISTRICT #410 
SPECIAL BOARD MEETING 
MARCH 6, 2020 

MEETING TO ORDER 
Mike called the board meeting to order at 9:00 am, on March 6, 2020.  Board members 
present were: Dwayne Birmingham, Kolo Moser, and Travis Loudon.  Kolo moved to 
approve Todd Hill’s absence.  Dwayne seconded and Todd was excused from the 
meeting.   

FLAG SALUTE 

SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT 
Jeff shared with the board the steps that the District is doing concerning the Co-VID19.  
Jeff shared the letter that the District sent out to parents with information about the virus, 
information from the CDC and the Health Department,  the District’s infectious disease 
protocol and the planning/meetings/preparation and preventative activities that the 
District is following.  Jeff explained that we have scheduled extra help/time for deep 
cleaning  for busses, classrooms and the building to be proactive in the prevention.   

Jeff shared with the board the need for merging two bus routes.  The valley is in need of 
bus driver’s.  With the help/understanding of parents and staff the change is working.   

EXECUTIVE SESSION – RCW 42.30.110 (i) 
At 9:30 am Mike called for executive session in Jeff’s office that would last approximately 
30 minutes.  Dwayne, Travis, Kolo, Mike, Jeff and Rockie Hansen, via phone. 
At 10:00 am Mike announced it would be another 30 minutes.  At 10:30 am Mike 
announced it would be another 30 min.  Kolo excused himself from the meeting.  At 11:00 
am, Mike announced it would be another 10 min.  At 11:09 am the board came out of 
executive session.  

ADJOURN 
There being no further business Mike adjourned the meeting at 11:10  am. 

Mike Egerton, Chairman Jeff Hardesty, Board Secretary 


